Aurelia & Brad K. Heppner
325 N Saint Paul Street, Suite 4850
Dallas, TX 75201

January 29, 2021

Jacob Speer

Public Works Director
City of University Park
4420 Worcola

Dallas, TX 75206

Dear Mr. Speer,

We would like to request permission by license agreement with the City to construct new pedestrian gates
and improvements within the right-of-way at the front of our property, at 6700 Turtle Creek. The new
improvements will be behind the existing fence line. The license agreement would also include the

existing fencing and gates that are currently in the right-of-way. Plans for the improvements are attached.

Sincerely,

/ﬁxf/ 1177“ .

Brad K. Heppner



